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CONDOLENCES
	 Our heartfelt condolences to the Carey Family who 
lost their daughter and sister, Dr. Alison (Carey) Wa-
clawek, unexpectedly on August 16. Our thoughts and 
prayers are with family and friends.
	 Sadly, we also lost longtime member, Nancy Heuer, 
on September 16th. She will be greatly missed by her 
CCC family.

Thank You!

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS
	 • Alec Engel
	 • Andre Tellier
	 • Jeff Gillette

Women’s Invitational Winners - Maggie Krill 
and Shirley Blandino.

MEN AND WOMEN’S CLUB CHAMPIONS

Congratulations to Janice Wagner and Aaron Philip 
our 2019 Club Champs.

	 Shirley and her partner, Maggie, played against 
each other in the NYS Jr. tournaments. Fifty years later, 
they teamed up as partners and won the Invitational by 
only one stroke! Congratulations for an outstanding 
performance together.

I want to express my heartfelt 
thanks to all of our CCC friends 
for the overwhelming amount of 
love and support you have pro-
vided me and my family since 
Ali’s passing. The cards, e-mails, 
thoughts, prayers, donations to 
the Oishei Children’s Hospital or 
the GoFundMe site for Ada have 
truly been astounding. Believe 
me when I tell you that it really 

makes a difference in our lives to know so many people 
care. Please know that Ada has a clean bill of health 
and Justin has tons of local support to help with the 
baby. Ada has an Instagram site so if that’s something 
you’re into, feel free to access. In the meantime, here’s 
a recent photo of her.
	 Thank you all once again for your support. We 
appreciate it so much!
		  The Carey and Waclawek Families
		  (Al, Amy, Matt, Mikey, Justin and Ada)  

WOMEN’S INVITATIONAL

NOTICE: CLEAN OUT CLUB STORAGE
	 Please remove all belongings, especially 
pull carts, from Club storage and cart 
barn by October 31. Anything left 
behind will be donated to the Jr. Golf 
Program. Thank you
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SENIOR CLUB CHAMPIONS

FROM THE PRO
	 I can’t believe it’s September already! We’ve had a 
busy month in August with all of our Club Champion-
ships. I would like to once again congratulate all of our 
winners and thank everyone who participated. There 
are still some fun events yet to come including Stag 
Day on September 27.
	 As we wind down the season, please remove all of 
your belongings out of the bag room and cart barn 
by the end of October. Also, please remember to have 
all accounts cleared by then. If you are planning on 
ordering something with credit, please do so as soon as 
possible. - Thank you, Jason

LADIES FILLY DAY

FALL FESTIVAL

Congratulations to Fall Festival winners, Jim & Aaron Wood.

FLOWER POWER 
HOLE-IN-ONE!
	 Congratulations to Diane 
Otto who had a Hole-in-One 
on number four playing in the 
Flower Power Tournament. 
	 Thank you to the Flower 
Power Team for caring for our 
gorgeous gardens.

SAVE THE DATE- CHRISTMAS TREE PARTY AT CCC ON SATURDAY DEC 7TH 
Our beautiful evergreen trees between Holes 13 and 14 are being cut down 
along with several other trees on Holes 12, 13, 14 and 15 as required by 
Dominion Energy in order to monitor their gas lines. These Christmas trees 
have been at CCC for 50 years and deserve a good send off. A Christmas 
Party at CCC will be held on Saturday December 7, 2019. Details to follow.

Congratulations to Pam Peterson, Jen Kelley, Cheri Beschler, 
and Shannon Sickles. A fun time was had by all!

Congratulations to Scott Harris Sr. and Janice Wagner, 
our Senior Champions.

FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT	
	 We had a few dry weeks in August but Mother 
Nature helped us out and the course is looking green in 
September. The crew and I are gearing up for the end 
of the year tournaments including Stag Day and Snow-
bird. We are working for a good finish to the season.
Thank you for all your support this year. - Dan


